
'JAN 25 1988

Docket Nos. 50-250, 50-251
License Nos. DPR-31, DPR-41

Florida Power and Light Company
N'TN: Mr. C. 0. Woody

Group Vice President
Nuclear Energy Department
P. 0. Box 14000
Juno Beach, FL 33408

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION
(NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-250/87-08 AND 50-251/87-08)

This refers to the special team inspection of Environmental gualification
conducted by the NRC March 2-6, 1987, of activities authorized by Operating
License Nos. DPR-31 and DPR-41 for the Turkey Point Nuclear plant.'he results
of this inspection were previously sent to you by our letter of July 21, 1987.
The inspection team identified five deficiencies classified as Potential
Enforcement/Unresolved Items. We have determined from a further review of
these matters that four of the five Potential Enforcement/Unresolved Items
constitute violations of NRC requirements. These four are identified in the
inspection report as items: 50-251/87-08-02, "Raychem Splice Sleeves in
Unqualified Configurations"; 50-250, 251/87-08-03, "Unqualified Texaco Marfak
Grease"; 50-250, 251/87-08-04, "3M Tape Similarity"; and 50-250, 251/87-08-05,
"3M Tape Level of gualification." The violations, references to pertinent
requirements, and elements to be included in your response are presented in the
enclosed Notice of Violation.

Potential Enforcement/Unresolved Item 50-250, 251/87-08-01, "Lack of Cable
Traceability" is still regarded as an Unresolved Item.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," Part 2,
.Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and its enclosures
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

The responses directed by this letter and its enclosure are not subject to the
clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required by the
Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, Pub. L. No. 96-511.
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JAN 25 1888

Florida Power and Light Company

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Alan R. Herdt, Chief
Engineering Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosures:
1. Notice of Violation
2. NRC Inspection Report

~ ~

c w/encl s:
. S. Odom, Vice President
Turkey Point Nuclear Plant

N. J. Baker, Plant Manager
Turkey Point Nuclear Plant

WP. Bladow, Plant gA Superintendent
~Arias, Jr., Regulatory and Compliancet Supervisor

bcc w/encls:
WC Resident Inspector

DRS Technical Assistant
Document Control Desk
State of Florida
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